
 

  
 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

                                                                           

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dates to Remember 

11/1  Scholastic book order due 

11/15 Parents Night Out 

11/ 22 PP classes Thanksgiving Play 

11/ 28-29 Closed for Thanksgiving 

12/6 Santa Visits 

12/13 Parents Night Out 

12/ 20 PP classes Holiday Play 

12/23-25 Closed for Christmas Holiday 

12/31 Close at 4:00pm 

1/1 Closed in observance of New Year’s 

Day 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

From the Director’s Desk 
 

The toddler class goes outdoors on every dry day above 

35 degrees, the two-year old class at 30 degrees, and the 

PP, PK and K classes at 25 degrees.   

The weather is turning colder and we go outdoors daily. 

A pair of knit or fleece mittens with a thumb and a hat 

should be kept at school or brought to school daily.  The 

mittens should be connected together with a string to 

prevent loss or clipped to the jacket.  An easy way to 

accomplish this is by using a shoelace to connect the 

mittens. Please place any unattached mittens inside the 

hat and the hat inside the sleeve of the coat. All items 

should be labeled with your child’s  

name. Please send mittens instead of  

gloves for children under 5 years of age.  
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Thanksgiving Play 

 

Please join us for our Thanksgiving Play at 

5:00pm. The children in the Pre-Primary, Pre-

Kindergarten and Kindergarten classes will 

perform their Thanksgiving songs and poems 

while the Kindergarten class provides the 

narration.  

 

This will take place at Cross and Crown 

Church next door. We will start promptly at 

5:00pm. Children of this age have a hard time 

performing in front of parents. To make it 

easier for them, please arrive on time and come 

in quietly if you come in late.  

 

Parents will receive a song sheet with the 

songs. This is especially important for children 

attending two to three days a week.   

 
 

  

 

 

 

Little Learners Letter 

  

  

 
 

 

Ms. Jackie  5 

Aryan P.   12 

Cole P.   13 

Cayden S.   14 

Christlyn N.   21 

  

 

 

  
 

 

 

 

 

 

Parents Night Out 

Have an adult’s night and leave the children for a fun 

filled evening at Little Learners between 6:30pm and 

10:00pm. The cost is $20 per child.  If you would like 

your child to stay and have pizza between 6:00pm and 

6:30pm there is an additional $5 cost. The money 

should be paid directly to the teachers. 

Check out the Scholastic orders for November. You 

can check them out online by going to 

www.scholastic.com/bookclubs and make a user name 

and password before using the one-time activation 

code GNLKY.   Every time a parent orders online LL 

receives a free book pick as well as the free books with 

every class order and the points earned with each book 

order which can be used for free books.   

http://www.scholastic.com/bookclubs

